
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22nd May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Online Learning 
 
You will be aware that next week is half term and from the 1st June 2020 school will be open to more 
children.  I would like to thank all parents/carers for supporting children at home with their learning. 
 
From 1st June 2020 structured work will be posted to the website for each year group.  This work will be 
updated weekly, every Monday.  You will be able to access your child’s work from our website 
homepage: 
 
  www.diamondwoodacademy.co.uk 
 
Further to this your child’s teacher will be telephoning you week commencing 1st June to offer you 
support with your child’s home learning and direct you to the resources. 
 
I hope you all have a safe half term. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs S Titherington 
Head of School  
 

http://www.diamondwoodacademy.co.uk/

